
Village of Rossville  

Special Board Meeting 

January 13, 2025 

5:00 p.m.  

  

Mayor Queen called the special board meeting to order at 5:00 p.m. at the  

Rossville Municipal Building, located at 120 East Attica Street in Rossville, 

Illinois. The special board meeting was called to discuss/approve hiring a 

candidate for SRO for Rossville-Alvin Grade School. 

  

Members physically present – Mayor Queen, Trustees Wallace, Cornell, Black, 

Jones and Gammon.   

Members absent – Trustee Daniel  

Guests present – Clerk White, Chief Greene, Pat Bostwick, Marcie Bostwick and 

Ken Gammon  

  

Roll call was taken and a quorum was established.  

  

Mayor Queen stated a candidate for SRO, Pat Bostwick, was interviewed at the 

Police, Health & Safety Committee meeting on Thursday, January 9, 2025. The 

committee recommended hiring Mr. Bostwick as SRO for the Rossville-Alvin 

Grade School. Motion was made by Black, seconded by Jones to hire Pat 

Bostwick as the full-time SRO for the Rossville-Alvin Grade School. Vote: 

Wallace, yes. Cornell, yes; Black, yes; Jones, yes; Gammon, yes. Mr. Bostwick 

will start employment with the Village on February 1, 2025. 

Clerk White swore in Officer Bostwick. 

    

Motion was made by Black, seconded by Jones to adjourn the meeting. Vote: 

Black, no; Jones, yes; Gammon, yes; Wallace, yes; Cornell, yes. The meeting 

adjourned at 5:05 p.m.  

  

Respectfully submitted,  

  

  

Chris White  

Village Clerk  

  

Board approved 1-20-25 


